
 

   

 

Dear Parents, 

Welcome to the June edition of our School 

Newsletter. It is hard to believe the school year 

is over already!! We hope that you all have a 

wonderful summer and take a well deserved 

break!    

 

 

Confirmation 
 

27 children from 5th and 6th Class will make their 

Confirmation in Dangan Church on Monday 12th 

July at 4pm. 
 

Summer Camp 
 

Moynalvey NS Summer Camp will run from 12th – 

16th July from 9.30 – 1.30 pm each day    
 

 

 

Class Allocation 2021/22  

 

Junior and Senior 

Infants 

Mrs. Dineen 

Senior Infants and 1st 

Class 

Ms. Hogan 

2nd Class Ms. Ní Thailtigh 

3rd and 4th Class Ms. Timoney 

5th and 6th Class Ms. Flynn 

SET Ms. McCormack 

Ms. Dorgan 

(shared) 
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Huge Congratulations are in order for Ms. Timoney and the 

Greenschool’s Committee for achieving our first Green Flag!!  A lot of work has gone on behind 

the scenes and we are delighted! We are hoping to have a flag raising ceremony in September!  



Congratulations and Best 

Wishes to our Class of 

2021; Raghad, Ciara, Emma, 

Grace, Alexa, Isobel, Lucy, 

Sam, Liam, Shane and Sam! 

Best of luck in your new 

adventures in Secondary 

School!   

 

 

 

     

  

 

  

 

     

   

  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Active Flag Raising Ceremony Friday 4th June 

2021 

Finally, we’d love to wish all the parents and children a wonderful 

Summer break. We’ve had lockdowns and online learning to 

contend with but none of it would have been possible without the 

huge support we receive from you all! Thank you from Mrs. 

Dineen, Ms. Flynn, Ms. Dorgan, Ms. McCormack, Ms. Timoney, Ms. 

Carty and Ms. Farnan!   


